
 
Friday, 5 June 2020 

The past 12 months have seen unprecedented events occur for both our local area and our 

country.  As a College, we are mindful of the importance of supporting our students through 

these events. Many of our students are keen to do something to help others. 

Our Senior Student Leadership Team has come up with a plan to enable our students, within 

our current climate, to feel united in helping others. Our leaders would like staff and students 

to commit to doing two additional household chores a week for the next four weeks to help 

raise money for a local and international cause.  

Each week, students will be encouraged to do an additional chore at home for a gold coin that 

they can bring in each week for the next four weeks. Each class will work as a team and track 

their progress. At the end of the four weeks, on the last day of Term 4 we will have Crazy Hair 

and Sock Day.  

Our leaders do not just want students to bring money in for a special event. They want us to 

have the opportunity to self-sacrifice in order to help others.  


